Love Honor Negotiate Making Your Marriage Work Character
Above All
As recognized, adventure as well as experience about lesson, amusement, as competently as pact can be gotten by
just checking out a book Love Honor Negotiate Making Your Marriage Work Character Above All afterward it is not
directly done, you could take even more with reference to this life, going on for the world.
We offer you this proper as well as simple quirk to acquire those all. We pay for Love Honor Negotiate Making Your
Marriage Work Character Above All and numerous books collections from fictions to scientific research in any way.
in the course of them is this Love Honor Negotiate Making Your Marriage Work Character Above All that can be your
partner.

Library Journal 1996
Our Bodies, Ourselves for the New Century Boston Women's
Health Book Collective 1998 The first major revision of
the 1984 classic guide to women's health includes
information on such topics as breast cancer treatment
options, preventing and living with AIDS, and new
developments in contraception and reproductive
technology. Reprint. 100,000 first printing.
Kiss Your Fights Good-bye Dr. Jamie Turndorf 2014-01-20
Heated fighting triggers a biochemical imbalance in men
that causes them to flee from conflict. The technical
name for this is the Demand/Withdraw Negative Escalation
Cycle, also known as "husband withdrawal." This is the
number one cause of marital and relationship strife,
divorce, and domestic violence. Dr. Jamie Turndorf’s
techniques, based on 30 years of research out of her
Center for Emotional Communication, transform conflict
into connection for a lifetime of lasting love. Even if
you’re locked in battle and have been for years, your
relationship can change. Beginning with simple Cool-Down
steps, you’ll learn why husband withdrawal occurs and
then how to use Climate Control strategies to reset the
relationship. Women will discover the real reason why
men never seem to listen—it’s nothing personal—and the
secret trick that actually makes them want to listen and
stick around to settle disputes. Dr. Turndorf’s proven
conflict-resolution method interrupts the cycle of
fighting for the majority of couples, and can also be
used to defuse disagreements among friends and family
members.
How to Avoid the Mommy Trap Julie Shields 2003 Outlines
a plan for cooperative parenting, placing an emphasis on
sharing the work of child rearing between mother and
father in order to create a better blend of work,
parenthood, and personal lives.
Making Marriage Work For Dummies Steven Simring
2011-04-20 The inspiration for countless one-liners,
witty sayings, stage farces and not a few murder
mysteries, marriage is more than just a relationship
between two people. It’s one of life’s biggest
adventures and a healthy marriage can be one of life’s
greatest gifts. But weathering the stresses and strains
of married life and maintaining healthy marital bonds
over a span of decades takes work, and sometimes you
need help from a friendly expert. Which is where Making
Marriage Work For Dummies comes in. Drawing on their
experiences with thirty years of marriage, during which
they raised three children, as well as decades of
couples counseling, experts Steven and Sue Simring show
you how to build a strong, happy and long-lasting
marriage. They offer priceless tips on how to deal with
most problems that come up between married couples, and
they offer advice on how to: Make your relationship more
romantic Work out big and small differences Argue in
ways that strengthen you relationship Resolve disputes
over money Cope with mid-life change Handle a spouse who
cheats Deal with families and in-laws Reduce stress on
your marriage Understand your partner’s annoying habits
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and quirks Balance career and family goals Seek
professional help when you need it Illustrating their
points with insightful, often amusing anecdotes from
their own marriage and from the marriages of hundreds of
couples they’ve counseled over the years, the Simrings
explore such crucial topics as: Deciding if marriage is
right for you Six common marriage myths Understanding
the roots of marital problems Communicating with your
partner The do’s and don’ts of fair marital fighting
Making marriage sexy Examining the marriage life cycle
Ideas for resolving money differences Succeeding with
remarriage Filled with ideas you can use now to keep
your marriage as strong as the day you took your vows,
this is a survival guide for everyone committed to
making marriage work.
The Expanded Family Life Cycle Monica McGoldrick 2011
Now featured in a Classics Edition with a new Foreword
by Donald Boch, The Expanded Family Life Cycle
integrates theory and current research with clinical
guidelines and cases by two of the most-respected
authors, teachers, and clinicians in the field of family
therapy, Betty Carter and Monica McGoldrick. This
classic Family Therapy text provides “and more
comprehensive way to think about human development and
the life cycle,” reflecting changes in society away from
orientation toward the nuclear family, toward a more
diverse and inclusive definition of “family.” This
expanded view of the family includes the impact of
issues at multiple levels of the human system: the
individual, family households, the extended family, the
community, the cultural group, and the larger society.
The text features a ground-breaking integration of
individual male and female development in systemic
context; our increasing racial, ethnic, and cultural
diversity; the emergence of men's movements and issues;
the growing visibility of lesbian and gay families; and
the neglected area of social class.
Family Mediation Howard H. Irving 2002-10-01 It is
important to understand that when a marriage is over, it
is not the time for retribution and revenge, but rather
the opportunity to strike out for a new life while
providing for and protecting the children. This book —
the first comprehensive treatment of family mediation
for Chinese families — provides the knowledge and skills
to achieve that objectives. Throughout the book the
author discusses practical techniques for resolving
family conflicts and creating parenting plans. The model
described enables mediators — who may be social work,
psychology or legal professionals — to negotiate the
issues in dispute so as to arrive at a settlement that
is mutually acceptable, and is fair and equitable to the
families. Divorcing couples should also read the book
because it will help them with ideas and principles
leading towards amicable solutions.
Starting Your Marriage Right Dennis Rainey 2006-12-31
The Raineys offer an upbeat and practical manual for
marriage to guide couples through the challenges they
face as they start their lives together.
Parenthood in America Jack C. Westman 2001 In this
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outgrowth of a conference called Parenthood in America,
held at in April 1998, Westman (emeritus, psychiatry, U.
of Wisconsin Medical School) identifies the parent-child
relationship as the fundamental institution in our
society, one that fosters a lifelong ability to form and
sustain intimate relationships and be a thoughtful,
moral person. He argues for a shift in thinking toward
the use of quality of life, rather than material
achievement, as the central measure of success. The
work's 23 articles bring insights from research to bear
on the practical aspects of childrearing and on policies
that influence the context in which parenting occurs in
the home and in the community. Annotation copyrighted by
Book News Inc., Portland, OR
Culturally Sensitive Supervision and Training Kenneth V.
Hardy 2016-06-10 Culturally Sensitive Supervision and
Training: Diverse Perspectives and Practical
Applications is a comprehensive text that exposes
readers to an array of culturally competent approaches
to supervision and training. The book consists of
contributions from a culturally and professionally
diverse group of scholars and clinicians who have been
on the frontline of providing culturally competent
supervision and training in a variety of settings. Many
of the invited contributing authors have developed
innovative clinical-teaching strategies for skillfully
and effectively incorporating issues of culture into
both the classroom and the consulting room. A major
portion of the book will provide the reader with an
insider’s view of these strategies as well as a plan for
implementation, with one chapter devoted to experiential
exercises to enhance cultural sensitivity in supervision
and training. The text is intended for use in
supervision courses, but trainers and supervisors will
also find it essential to their work.
Balancing Family and Work Toni Schindler Zimmerman 2001
Offers therapists ideas for helping clients (and
themselves) balance family life and work. Explores both
theoretical and immediately applicable ideas for helping
clients achieve and improved balance between work life
and family life. Examines a national study of dualearner couples caring for children and aging parents and
the behavioral accommodations they make at home;
assesses the impact of relocation on family/work life;
brings diversity issues to the forefront; assesses the
impact of dominant metaphors about personhood and
family.
Alien Warlord’s Passion Nancey Cummings 2018-11-14
She'll do anything for her son. Even marry an alien.
Rosemary left Earth to make a better life for her sevenyear-old son. She’s got a good job, a nice house, and
one minor problem: she needs to marry a Mahdfel warrior
if she wants to stay. Better the devil you know... She
can take her chances and marry a stranger or she can
accept an offer from an unlikely candidate: Mene. She
doesn't like him and she thought he didn't like her. He
can barely look at her without snarling. But then again,
none of the other warriors are any better. He might not
be handsome... No female can look Mene in the eye and
not flinch. But beneath his scarred face and gruff
demeanoris a good man. A man who wants a mate and
family. His warrior’s heart burns for the curvaceous and
vibrant human female, but she's very clear she's not
interested in love. He’ll show her that his passion is
anything but fake. Stand alone, guaranteed HEA, no
cheating and no cliffhangers. (I hate those things.)
Ms. Magazine Gloria Steinem 1996
Creating Connection Judith V. Jordan 2014-05-01
Relational-Cultural Therapy (RCT) is developed to
accurately address the relational experiences of persons
in de-valued cultural groups. As a model, it is ideal
for work with couples: it encourages active
participation in relationships, fosters the well-being
of everyone involved, and acknowledges that we grow
through and toward relationships throughout the
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lifespan. Part and parcel with relationships is the
knowledge that, whether intentionally or not, we fail
each other, misunderstand each other, and hurt each
other, causing an oftentimes enduring disconnect. This
book helps readers understand the pain of disconnect and
to use RCT to heal relationships in a variety of
settings, including with heterosexual couples, lesbian
and gay couples, and mixed race couples. Readers will
note a blending of approaches (person-centered,
narrative, systems, and feminist theory), all used to
change the cultural conditions that can contribute to
problems: unequal, sometimes abusive power arrangements,
marginalization of groups, and rigid gender, race, and
sexuality expectations. Readers will learn to help
minimize economic and power disparities and encourage
the growth of mutual empathy while looking at a variety
of relational challenges, such as parenting,
stepfamilies, sexuality, and illness. Polarities of “you
vs. me” will be replaced with the healing concept of
“us.”
Forthcoming Books Rose Arny 1996-06
Words on Cassette 2002 R R Bowker Publishing 2002
Words on Cassette 2000
When Mothers Work Joan K. Peters 1997-09-07 The author
looks at the psychological and sociological pressures
that force women to be the primary parent, making it
impossible to be successful at work, and shows how they
can leave old ideas of motherhood behind through
practical strategies.
Read, Reason, Write Dorothy U. Seyler 1999 This text
with readings presents clear instruction in critical
reading and analysis, argument, and research techniques,
along with a collection of current and incisive readings
appropriate for practising these techniques. It should
help students develop into better writers.
Therapeutic Family Mediation Howard H. Irving 2002-06-12
A practice-based book grounded in a therapeutic family
medation (TFM) model created by the authors. TFM, unlike
other practice models for family mediation, devotes
special attention to family and emotional dynamics, and
therefore can be used in a wider variety of cases.
Growing Yourself Up Jenny Brown 2017-11-01 To be human
is to be in relationships. We can’t survive without them
but it’s in relationships that we can so easily get
unravelled. Some relationships just seem to do us in.
Either we feel like we lose ourselves or feel burnt out
from futile efforts to make things right for another. In
our relationships we can experience the very best of
ourselves and the very worst. The message of Growing
Yourself Up is that you can’t separate understanding the
individual from understanding relationships. All of
life’s relationships are integral to increasing selfawareness and maturity. And it’s not necessarily the
comfortable relationships that promote personal growth.
In this 2nd edition of the bestselling book, Jenny
examines how to help others without fostering
dependency, and how to determine what kind of help you
or others want from therapists. This is in response to
the many lay and professional people who have found this
book valuable personally and want to know how to help
others grow. Drawing from Bowen family systems theory,
the book takes you on a journey through each stage of
life to see predictable patterns of relationships and to
show how to use this knowledge to make purposeful
adjustments in yourself; as well as lending a mature
helping hand to others. The result is a sturdier self,
sturdier relationships and a refreshing new way to view
life’s challenges and opportunities.
Shades of Gray Lynn Hennighausen 2002-03 Mother's guide
to work and family choices
Is Fashion a Woman's Right? Carolyn Beckingham 2005
Addresses the evidence for the belief that enjoyment of
fashion is necessarily inconsistent with feminist
values, from a feminist point of view. This book begins
by establishing that many feminists hold this belief,
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and argues that disagreeing does not mean claiming that
feminism was unnecessary or that it is rendered
redundant by social mores.
Couples, Gender, and Power Carmen Knudson-Martin, PhD
2009-02-16 "[A] comprehensive, critical, empirical, and
practical compilation of investigations about how
diverse couples are trying to implement change and
pursue equality in their relationships." -Katherine R.
Allen, PhD Virginia Polytechnic Institute & State
University "[A] true gift to couple researchÖ.The
studies reported in this marvelously disciplined
collection hold living implications for couples and
their therapists." -Evan Imber-Black Director, Center
for Families and Health, Ackerman Institute for the
Family While numerous couples strive for equality in
their relationships, many are unaware of the insidious
ways in which gender and power still affect them-from
their career choices to communication patterns, childrearing, housework, and more. Written for mental health
professionals and others interested in contemporary
couple relationships, this research-based book shows how
couples are able to move beyond the dangers of gendered
inequality and the legacy of hidden male power. The book
analyzes the relationships of couples from various
racial, ethnic, and socioeconomic backgrounds. The
contributors present innovative clinical interventions,
and suggest strategies therapists can use to help
couples transform their relationships from being genderbased to equality-based. Explores these key issues: The
risks of being in a relationship ruled by "gender
legacy" behavior The differences between couples who get
caught in gender legacy patterns and those who do not
Gender-based patterns across the life cycle, including
newly formed couples; early marriage; child-rearing;
mothering and fathering Gendered power in couples
dealing with illness; ethnic and racial differences;
immigration and displacement issues
The Ladies' Home Journal 1895
Building Intimate Relationships Rita DeMaria 2013-08-21
First Published in 2003. Routledge is an imprint of
Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
家事調解 侯活‧岳雲 Howard Irving 2005-07-01 婚姻破裂的夫婦進行離婚的司法過程，往往是
非常痛苦的經歷。法庭排期和庭上爭執費時不少，而公堂上彼此試圖懲罰對方及爭取較大利益，令當事人和兒童心理蒙受創傷。
近年來推行的家事調解服務，以協商模式達到有利雙方的離婚，是司法程序之外的一個實用選擇。本書以豐富和涉及華人家庭的
個案，詳細介紹家事調解的原理及應用方法。 《家事調解》對三類讀者特別適用。隨著近來調解培訓課程的急速發展，第一類
讀者是新晉的家事調解從業員，他們或出於興趣，或看到家事調解是潛在的職業途徑；又或是法律或精神健康方面的專業人士，
有意把家事調解納入自己已有的技能中。 第二類讀者是專業調解員。他們不斷尋求最新與最佳方法為當事人夫婦提供更好的服
務。本書特別適合這目的，因為它不只是專門以治療性家事調解為主，而是為讀者提供了實務概覽，從調解利益出發，提高臨床
效果。 第三類讀者是大眾和那些有離婚或家庭問題的人士。這是一本啟蒙書，指導分居或離異夫婦如何提高離婚後的適應性，
減少離婚對孩子的負面影響。 「我們運用治療性家事調解，能夠將離婚時的敵對與破壞關係轉化為工作性的夥伴關係，使包括
孩子在內的各方受益。本書對社會工作、輔導、家庭法和家事調解具有重要價值，不論是這些領域中的專業人員，還是其他相關
學科的、與華人家庭工作有關的人員，都應該閱讀本書。」──香港大學社會工作與社會行政學系，陳麗雲教授
Paradigms of Clinical Social Work Rachelle A. DorfmanZukerman, Ph.D. 2012-12-06 Designed to mirror how social
work theory and practice is taught, Paradigms of
Clinical Social Work, Volume 3 presents new therapeutic
models through an imaginary family experiencing common
social work problems.
Marriage Rich Wemhoff 1999 The latest title in our
popular LifeCycles series, this guidebook provides, for
those contemplating marriage and for couples wrestling
with marital problems, a clear pathway to the best books
and websites available.
Why So Slow? Virginia Valian 1999-01-07 Virginia Valian
uses concepts and data from psychology, sociology,
economics, and biology to explain the disparity in the
professional advancement of men and women. Why do so few
women occupy positions of power and prestige? Virginia
Valian uses concepts and data from psychology,
sociology, economics, and biology to explain the
disparity in the professional advancement of men and
women. According to Valian, men and women alike have
implicit hypotheses about gender differences—gender
schemas—that create small sex differences in
characteristics, behaviors, perceptions, and evaluations
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of men and women. Those small imbalances accumulate to
advantage men and disadvantage women. The most important
consequence of gender schemas for professional life is
that men tend to be overrated and women underrated.
Valian's goal is to make the invisible factors that
retard women's progress visible, so that fair treatment
of men and women will be possible. The book makes its
case with experimental and observational data from
laboratory and field studies of children and adults, and
with statistical documentation on men and women in the
professions. The many anecdotal examples throughout
provide a lively counterpoint.
The Genogram Casebook: A Clinical Companion to
Genograms: Assessment and Intervention Monica McGoldrick
2016-08-16 A long-awaited workbook companion to Monica
McGoldrick’s highly successful textbook Genograms. This
clinical companion to the bestselling Genograms:
Assessment & Intervention uses case examples to
articulate the most effective ways to use genograms in
clinical practice. Widely utilized by family therapists
and health care professionals, the genogram is a graphic
way of organizing the mass of information gathered
during a family assessment and finding patterns in the
family system for more targeted treatment. For a client
with cutoff relationships or a history of trauma, it can
be hard to talk to a therapist about past and present
relationships. Genograms are a non-intrusive and nonconfrontational way to learn about a client's history
and chart crucial, complex information for effective
assessment and therapy. The Genogram Casebook deploys
richly detailed case examples to address resistance to
genograms, overcoming dysfunctional relationship
patterns, working with couples, navigating issues of
divorce and remarriage, using genograms in family
sessions with children, repairing conflict and cutoff
with family members, looking at the therapist's own
family, and much more. It's a vibrantly practical,
decisively essential guide to the use of genograms in
mental health practice.
Marriage and Family, 1998-1999 Kathleen R. Gilbert 1998
The Seven Principles for Making Marriage Work John
Gottman, PhD 2015-05-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Over
a million copies sold! “An eminently practical guide to
an emotionally intelligent—and longlasting—marriage.”—Daniel Goleman, author of Emotional
Intelligence The Seven Principles for Making Marriage
Work has revolutionized the way we understand, repair,
and strengthen marriages. John Gottman’s unprecedented
study of couples over a period of years has allowed him
to observe the habits that can make—and break—a
marriage. Here is the culmination of that work: the
seven principles that guide couples on a path toward a
harmonious and long-lasting relationship.
Straightforward yet profound, these principles teach
partners new approaches for resolving conflicts,
creating new common ground, and achieving greater levels
of intimacy. Gottman offers strategies and resources to
help couples collaborate more effectively to resolve any
problem, whether dealing with issues related to sex,
money, religion, work, family, or anything else. Packed
with new exercises and the latest research out of the
esteemed Gottman Institute, this revised edition of The
Seven Principles for Making Marriage Work is the
definitive guide for anyone who wants their relationship
to attain its highest potential.
Family Betty Jane Wylie 1997 It's not what families look
like that matters, it's what they do that counts. But
what do families do? How do they function? How do they
affect society today? And what is the future of the
family? With up-to-date statistics, insightful ideas and
stories told from the heart, Betty Jane Wylie addresses
these and other questions.
How to Love Your Marriage Eve Eschner Hogan 2005-12-31 A
garden needs constant nurturing to stay healthy, and so
does a marriage. Relationship expert Eve Hogan explains
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that love, like self-esteem, doesn't go away, but is
blocked by negative experiences, comments, and beliefs
that make the love difficult to feel.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Open Nesting Lauren A.
Gray, M.S; L.M.F.T. 2009-10-06 "As long as you're living
under my roof"-made simple... Census figures say about
half those aged 18 to 24 live at home, with 65% of
college graduates returning. This guide helps parents
and their adult children deal with living together again
by: helping young adults set goals for independence;
determine boundaries; talk about dating, and more. -Only book on the topic -- Open nesting trend alive and
well-especially with the advent of the economic downturn
-- Focused on the interests and concerns of both the
parents and the adult children
We Love Each Other, But . . . Ellen Wachtel 2000-02-14
We Love Each Other, But...offers simple, practical tips
that will help you restore and strengthen a relationship
that has gone off track. It lays out the nuts and bolts
of building relationships so they continue to be
gratifying over the long haul. Dr. Ellen Wachtel shows
how, even when you feel like giving up on a relationship
or marriage, you can recapture why you fell in love in
the first place. Dr. Wachtel promises that there is more
and suggests simple ways to keep vitality in
relationships. In fact, she shows you and your partner
how you can stay interested in each other for the rest
of your lives.
Handbook of the Clinical Treatment of Infidelity
Katherine Milewski Hertlein 2013-03-07 Help your
clients’ relationships survive infidelity! In the
Handbook of the Clinical Treatment of Infidelity, a
panel of seasoned experts reflects on issues central to
affairs, and on how to help couples heal and learn from
them. First, editors Fred P. Piercy, Katherine M.
Hertlein, and Joseph L. Wetchler provide an essential
overview of infidelity theory, research, and treatment.
They discuss the effect of infidelity on couples and
delineate three types of infidelity—emotional, physical,
and infidelity including aspects of both. They review
the relatively new role of the Internet in infidelity
and explore infidelity within the context of comarital
relationships. Finally, they discuss the overarching
theories and common models used in infidelity treatment.
Also in the Handbook of the Clinical Treatment of
Infidelity: Susan M. Johnson, the co-developer of
Emotionally Focused Therapy (EFT), discusses affairs
through the lens of attachment theory, and shows how EFT
provides a way to acknowledge and express pain, remorse,
and regret, and to repair this attachment bond. David
Moultrup takes a Bowenian approach to infidelity,
focusing attention on the underlying dynamics of the
emotional system Frank Pittman and Tina Pittman Wagers
outline cultural myths about affairs and do their share
of debunking Adrian Blow discusses how to help couples
directly address their pain—and the challenges of the
healing process Brian Case highlights the role of
apology and forgiveness in the healing process Frank
Stalfa and Catherine Hastings focus on the treatment of
“accusatory suffering”—a spouse’s obsessive holding onto
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and retaliating for an affair long after it has ended,
and despite the offending partner’s repeated apologies
and attempts at restitution Don-David Lusterman
discusses individuals who have suppressed or denied
traumatic stress reactions to their partner’s affair,
and how to help them Scott Johnson discusses myths about
affairs, from who is cheating on whom, to whether men
really have more affairs than women, to the blame-filled
language of “affairs,” “betrayal,” and “infidelity,”
asking us to think more systematically about affairs and
to see the dynamics of extra dyadic relationships as
more complex and nuanced than they are typically
portrayed in the literature Joan Atwood provides an
overview of Internet infidelity—the factors influencing
one’s involvement in this type of infidelity, and some
considerations for therapists Tim Nelson, Fred Piercy,
and Doug Sprenkle report on the results of a multi-phase
Delphi study that explored what infidelity experts say
are the critical issues, interventions, and gender
differences in the treatment of Internet infidelity
Monica Whitty and Adrian Carr draw upon Klein’s object
relations theory and discuss how this might influence
the way people rationalize their Internet infidelity
Emily Brown outlines the concept of the Split Self
Affair—discussing its origins, characteristics, and
implications for individuals and couples, and providing
detailed information on how to work with these couples
in therapy Michael Bettinger presents extra dyadic
relationship as a fact, rather than a problem, within
many gay male relationships—a discussion that shows how
gay male polyamory can work as an alternative to the
heterosexual model of emotional and sexual exclusivity
in romantic dyadic relationships Katherine Hertlein and
Gary Skaggs report on the results of a study that
assessed the level of differentiation and one’s
engagement in extra dyadic relationships The Handbook of
the Clinical Treatment of Infidelity is essential
reading for today’s (and tomorrow’s) clinicians who work
with couples. Make it a p
Love Honor and Negotiate Betty Carter 1997-06-01
Outlines ways in which couples can effectively
renegotiate their marriage contracts, providing case
examples of partners who improved their relationships
and identifying the stressors that contribute to marital
imbalances. Reprint.
Glücklich verheiratet für Dummies Steven Simring 2011
"Bis dass der Tod euch scheidet?" heißt es im
Ehegelübde. Doch für viele Menschen ist und bleibt das
ein Wunschtraum. Damit Sie nicht zu diesen
bemitleidenswerten Geschöpfen gehören, gibt Ihnen das
Autorenehepaar Sue Klanvans Simring und Steven Simring
in ihrem Buch das nötige Rüstzeug an die Hand, um alle
großen und kleinen Krisen der Ehe zu meistern und eine
erfüllte Ehe zu führen. Sie erfahren, wie sie
konstruktiv mit den alltäglichen und nicht-so-ganzalltäglichen Problemen des Ehelebens umgehen und Ihren
Partner besser kennen und verstehen lernen. Die Autoren
zeigen Ihnen, wie Sie mit einfachen Techniken wieder
frischen Wind in die Beziehung bringen - inner- und
außerhalb des Schlafzimmers. "Glücklich verheiratet für
Dummies" Ihr gedruckter Eheberater für alle Lebenslagen.
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